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Submission: I am concerned that the "mega-council" proposed for the City will risk impacting existing services for all Councils 
involved. The current City Council has a good record of ongoing improvement initiatives which I fear will be impacted by 
illusory cost savings if we move to a mega-council. I do not agree with the proposed amalgamation. 
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